
 

 

 
 
 
 
December 15, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pa0ents, 
 
 
It has been one year since my office permanently closed on December 16, 2023. 
 
If you need prescrip0on refills, you will need to contact either your new allergist or PCP.  I am no 
longer refilling prescrip0ons. 
 
All medical record requests will only be accepted by email sent to 
recordrequest@pghallergy.com.  The office telephone and fax numbers will be disconnected 
shortly. 
 
Once again, my office staff and I would like to thank you for trus0ng us with your allergy care.  
We con0nue to wish you all of the best. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Jerry Lynn MD 


